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Over the past few weeks, I have been lucky enough to take part in an online law course.  
 
During all of TY, as many of us have, I’ve started seriously thinking about possible 
career options. I came to the realisation that Law is now my top priority. When Ms. 
Zimmerman sent out an email regarding a law course giveaway, I immediately went to 
check it out and quickly put forward my entry, answering the question “who is your 
favourite crime fiction character”.  
 
A few days later I received a message from @careerahead informing me I had won! The 
other lucky winner was fellow Loreto TY, Nicole Power. This was great as while working 
our way through the course we were able to keep in contact. 
 
The course consists of 8 modules (24 lessons) and is worth €200. In a short summary, it 
basically breaks down complex legal terminology to help young people understand the 
fascinating world of how our legal system works and recognise their rights and 
responsibilities. It is known to be a life changing resource for young people who want to 
know more about the law and particularly beneficial to any student who may be 
thinking of pursuing a career in Law after school. 
 
I was relieved when I found that I could complete the modules in my own time and 
therefore had time to complete other courses and work experience. My favourite 
modules were, without a doubt, “the criminal system” and “young people and related 
offences”. I particularly enjoyed watching some of the interesting true crime 
documentaries and podcasts. I know that Nicole also enjoyed the videos and loved the 
lecture given by a professor from UL.  
 

 



The course was extremely interactive and engaging, with quizzes throughout, which 
really aided us in keeping on top of all the new knowledge. I feel as if I really did learn so 
much and benefited from allocating some time each week to complete it. I almost felt 
prepared when heading into my work experience placement in a solicitor’s practice the 
following week. Overall, I gained valuable knowledge while also having fun. I feel the 
course has ignited an even greater passion in me to pursue my dream of becoming a 
solicitor and that is exactly the type of thing I will put myself forward for again.  
 
I was very grateful for the opportunity and really recommend for anybody with similar 
interests to investigate LawEds varied range of courses and workshops. Also, a big 
thank you to Ms Zimmerman, for letting us know about all these exciting opportunities. 
Without her, I’m sure we would have all been very bored during these lockdown days :) 
 
 


